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This case was considered at a Board meeting held on the 14/02/2024.

The Board considered the additional information received from the applicant on the

19/01/2024 did not contain significant additional information on the effect of the

proposed development on the environment to that already submitted and decided

that a public notice would not be required under Section 37F(2) of the Planning and

Development Act 2000, as amended .

This further information should be circulated as per the Board’s earlier Direction

dated the 23rd November 2023
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